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6th December 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
It has been brought to our attention by local police officers that a small number of students are engaging in 
anti-social behaviour in the Hutton Way area on the way home from school. This includes causing 
disturbances in shops, riding bicycles in an unsafe way and generally not contributing positively to our local 
community.  The police will be sharing names of students involved with the academy and if it appears that 
students are identifiable as academy students then they could be subject to significant sanctions from the 
academy.  Anti-social behaviour in our community is not welcome and I will fully support local police, 
residents and businesses to tackle this.   
 
I am very proud that the vast majority of our students live in Morton and attend their local school.  I ask for 
your support with this in terms of having clear conversations with your own children regarding how they 
represent themselves, their family and their school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Richard McGuire 
Principal  
 
 


